Letter -- Thanks for success of bike camp
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Scituate — 

To the Editor:

The week of July 7 through 11, dreams came true for 35 children and their families who participated in the Lose the Training Wheels Camp, as children with special needs mastered riding a two-wheel bike. On behalf of the Scituate Community of Resources for Special Education (CORSE) Foundation, we would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all those involved in the camp.

We would like to acknowledge our sponsors for their generous contributions to the camp: Aquamarine Services, Barry Brothers Disposal, Braga and Associates, Circe’s Grotto, Clay Nissan, CVS Caremark, DHR Associates, Friends of Scituate Commission on Disabilities, The Genesis Fund, the Reardon family, Roche Bros., Rockland Trust, Ronald McDonald House Charities, Scituate Federal Savings, Scituate Special Olympics and the Waters family. On behalf of the kids, thank you for allowing this once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to become a reality.

We extend our thanks to the expert staff of LTTW, Scituate Recreation and the 45 tireless volunteers who coached, encouraged and ran alongside the riders; you guys were awesome. To the children, we are so proud of all that you accomplished. Keep on riding, and congratulations! We welcome all of you to our “Community of Resources.”

Marynell Henry and Tracy Johnston

